

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

## Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

**2** 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

18th October 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

WOW - Walk to school challenge is a key initiative that our school takes part in every year to help promote health and wellbeing to all members of our school community as well as helping reduce our carbon footprint and help the environment.

As part of this, we look at how our children travel to and from school and the reasons behind those choices you as parents make. Therefore, we would be very grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete an online survey about your travel to and from school:

## https://forms.office.com/e/7vKBH00bAb

The survey closes on Friday 8th November so please complete by then.

We would really appreciate as many participants as possible to show a more accurate number. Thank you in advance for supporting our school and continuing to keep our ground a safe and healthy place!

Many thanks,

Mrs Julia Mackenzie School Travel Manager













